
CURLING   CANADA 

 

 

 

 

Team Selection for the 2025 Pan Continental Curling Championships (PCCC) 

 

 

The Teams selected to represent Canada at the 2025 PCCC will be the highest ranked male and 

female teams from the 1-yr CTRS as of May 1, 2025. (The team must retain 3 of 4 players from the 

2024/2025 season to be eligible) 

 

The teams selected for the 2025 PCCC must declare their attendance by May 15, 2025. 

If a team(s) decline their invite, Curling Canada will invite the next team eligible from the CTRS as at 

May 1, 2025 and continue down the list until a team accepts the invite. 

 

The location and dates of the 2025 PCCC will be provided when known. 

 

 

Assumptions; 

 

There may be no Canadian TV Broadcast. 

All games will be streamed through the WCF platform. 

 

 


